
Insects and Spiders Identification 
 
Do you have new or strange insects or spiders around your house or in your crops or garden?   
Bring them to our office for identification.  Insects and spiders samples should be in a hard sided 
container to prevent crushing in transit.   It is important to bring in samples as soon as possible 
after they are collected to prevent them from being damaged.   It is best to bring in samples 
Monday through Wednesday.  Hopefully we will be able to identify samples here, but if we need 
to send samples or a picture on to our labs at Montana State University in Bozeman we will do 
so.  Also please bring as much information about the sample as possible such as degree of 
infestation and when you started to notice the infestation, location(s) found, explanations of the 
concern, damages being done by the pest or behavior of the insect or spider. 
 
 


